
 

From: Donna Holzapfel 
To: City Council 
Cc: Board and Council Messages 
Subject: Canopy Road Designation 
Date: Monday, September 23, 2024 8:23:49 AM 

[You don't often get email from deholzap@gmail.com. Learn why this is important at 
https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification ] 

Caution: This email originated from an external source. Be Suspicious of Attachments, Links and 
Requests for Login Information 

First of all, my husband and I are in favor of the CRPZ on West Venice Avenue. We live at 620 W. 
Venice Ave. and we feel having this CRPZ will only make our beautiful avenue more noteworthy. 

We do have questions -

Will the required permit and hiring of a Certified Arborist to trim the branches be at the homeowners’ 
expense or the City’s expense? 

Will the City trim the branches as needed or will the Homeowner have to notify the City when branches 
need trimming? 

Here are photos of low branches at my neighbor’s house at 628 W Venice Ave. (She is currently in 
Connecticut.)  Someone from the City should drive by to see how low these branches can get. 

Donna and Henry Holzapfel 
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From: Phyllis Andella
To: City Council
Cc: Board and Council Messages
Subject: Canopy Road Designation
Date: Friday, September 27, 2024 3:53:59 PM

[You don't often get email from mandella1@verizon.net. Learn why this is important at
https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification ]

Caution: This email originated from an external source. Be Suspicious of Attachments, Links and Requests for
Login Information

I am a resident at 512 West Venice Ave
& asking that you vote affirmative for a Canopy Rd designation between the Esplanade & Avenue Des Parques.
Our beautiful live oak heritage trees are
A valuable asset to our City & we must be sure they have every protection we can provide.
Ciao
Phyllis & Mario Andella
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From: Lon Kochany
To: City Council
Cc: Board and Council Messages
Subject: Tree canopy
Date: Saturday, September 28, 2024 10:02:40 AM

[You don't often get email from lonkochany@gmail.com. Learn why this is important at
https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification ]

Caution: This email originated from an external source. Be Suspicious of Attachments, Links and Requests for
Login Information

I support protection of the live oak tree canopy

Sent from my iPad
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